
 

 
 

  

 

Dear Member of MiNM, 

 

When we last e-mailed on 10th December, we 

were hopeful that our concerts up until 

Easter would be able to proceed as planned. 

Unfortunately,  recent high Covid Omicron 

infection rates have taken their toll on some 

of our performers who are now having to 

isolate, which makes even recording a 

stream for our YouTube channel impractical 

for the time being. Reluctantly, therefore, we 

are postponing our first concert (which 

would have been on Sunday  9th 

January)  until later on this season. We will 

keep you posted on the revised date. 

  



 

The dates and programmes of our three other 

spring 2022 concerts (all on Sundays at 3pm) 

at present are: 

  

13th February 2022 (a baroque programme 

with Original Blend - Bach, Handel, 

Telemann) 

13th March 2022 (violin-piano duo, Anja 

Jamsek and  Min Young Bae) 

10th April 2022 (Jane Wilkinson and the New 

Malden Community Choir) 

  

We will keep you informed about 

arrangements for these, including  the sale of 

tickets, as the situation regarding live 

concerts becomes clearer over the coming 

weeks. 

  

With our best wishes for a healthy and 

musical 2022! 

  

Music in New Malden 
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